
 

 

East Side Landscaping Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 

Thursday, January 23rd, 2020 

Wisteria Park Gazebo 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Acting Chair, Ray King at 10:00 a.m.  In attendance were 
Wendy Draina, Gary White and Myra Harcourt.  Two homeowners also attended.  The minutes 
of the meeting of December 12, 2019 were approved on a motion by Wendy, seconded by Myra 
and carried. 

The walkaround of January 17 was discussed.  Items that were addressed had included weeds 
and white fly infestation.  West Bay was out this week doing additional spraying for weeds and 
insecticides. 

Ray asked if members of the committee were willing to serve again this year, and Wendy, Gary 
Myra and Ray said they would. 

Ray presented a Monthly Landscape Service Report that Matt had prepared for December.  It 
was agreed that it would be better if this report could be available in advance of work scheduled 
to be done. 

There are a number of invasive vines in both the East Side and Common areas.  It is important to 
keep an eye on them so that they can be removed as quickly as possible. 

The next walk around is scheduled for Friday, February 14, 2020, subject to confirmation with 
Matt.  Ray and Myra will accompany him. 

The next meeting of the East Side Landscaping Committee will be on Thursday, February 20 at 
10:00 a.m. in the Gazebo.   

The meeting adjourned at 10.20 a.m. 

 


